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14 December 2021 

Dear Jenny  

The Welsh Government’s Warm Homes Programme 

During the Public Accounts and Public Administration Committee’s meeting of 1 December 2021, the 
Committee received a briefing from Audit Wales on the Welsh Government’s Warm Homes 
Programme, following their recent report on the matter. While the Committee Members indicated a 
keen interest on this topic, they were made aware of the Equality and Social Justice Committee’s 
inquiry into Fuel Poverty, which will likely draw on the findings of the report. In light of this, the PAPA 
Committee Members have agreed to await the outcome of your Committee’s work, and, if 
appropriate, would be interested in working collaboratively on this matter in the future, in particular in 
any areas that fall closely within PAPAC’s remit. 

Regards 

 

Mark Isherwood MS 
Committee Chair 
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